
Parents are invited to come into school to help the children make Christmas 

decorations.  

You are also invited to look at your children’s work and tour the school. This is a 

great opportunity to see and tour the school with your children and to see our 

fantastic learning environment that we are all proud of. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We hope that you are able to join us and share in our children’s pride over their 

Autumn Term’s success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


